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February 9, 2021 
 
Dear MBIT Families: 

Middle Bucks Institute of Technology is preparing to transition to a four-day in-person 
instructional option OR a four-day virtual option with Wednesday as an asynchronous 
instructional day for all students beginning Monday, March 1, 2021. Families will be asked to 
choose one of these two options available. 

Before making your enrollment choice, please be aware that the following COVID-19 
mitigation measures and protocols contained within the Middle Bucks Health and Safety 
Plan will be in place at all times: 

1. School hours will remain unchanged. 
2. The commonwealth’s Universal Masking Order remains in place, requiring students and 

staff to be masked at all times. 
3. Desks will be spaced at a minimum of three feet apart, more wherever possible. 

Students will be asked to maintain six feet of social distancing at all other times. 
4. Teachers will continue to instruct both online and in-person simultaneously. Therefore, 

students will continue to primarily utilize their laptops to access materials through Google 
Classroom. 

5. Families will have the option to enroll their child in EITHER the four-day in-person 
program OR virtual four days per week from home.  

6. Students will no longer be able to transition between in-person and virtual 
instruction.  

7. When students who are enrolled in the in-person option are absent, they will be marked 
as “unexcused” unless a note has been sent to absent@mbit.org. They will not be 
permitted to participate virtually unless they are quarantining or self-isolating due to 
COVID-19. 

8. The current hybrid model (two-day a week in-person/three-day live stream) will NO 
LONGER be offered. 

Families who prefer the 4-day virtual model should complete the enrollment form ONCE 
for each child by Friday, February 12th.   NOTE: If you want your child(ren) to be enrolled 
in the 4-day in-person model, you DO NOT need to complete the form.  

Please complete the online only election form now by clicking this link: 
Online Only Election Form 

Thank you for your support.  

 
Kathryn Strouse 
Administrative Director 

http://www.mbit.org/
https://www.cbsd.org/cms/lib/PA01916442/Centricity/Domain/3960/CBSD%20Health%20and%20Safety%20Plan%20-%201-9-21%20Published.pdf
https://www.cbsd.org/cms/lib/PA01916442/Centricity/Domain/3960/CBSD%20Health%20and%20Safety%20Plan%20-%201-9-21%20Published.pdf
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Guidance/Universal-Masking-FAQ.aspx
mailto:absent@mbit.org
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xMD0FE4iwk6NI_6vOoQPVLfqvHgGThNNpasYVqw52_RUMk5IWkRTSFFKNlEyRVNHMlFHUTNCS002Vy4u

